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 The gathering space will be open to grade 7 students for the lunch break today. We are missing a 

set of ping pong paddles since Friday last week. Please return them to the office so that all grades 
have the opportunity to play on all three tables. 

 Chess club will be happening at lunch play time in the library.   
 Congratulations to our Badminton team for an awesome season!  Here are our champions and their 

placements in the City Finals: 
o Grade 6 Girls Singles - Amy - 4th place 
o Grade 6 Girls Doubles - Lucy and Jamie - 3rd place 
o Grade 8 Boys Singles - Yuheon - 4th place 
o Grade 8 Boys Doubles - Evan and Sonic - 4th place 
o Grade 8 Girls Doubles - Rachel and Lily - 4th place 
o Grade 7 Boys Doubles - Nathan and Joshua - 3rd place 
o Grade 8 Girls Singles - Sarah - 2nd place 
o Grade 7 Girls Singles - Sophie - 1st place 
o Grade 8 Boys Doubles - Cohen and Cohen - 1st place 
o Our City Finalists will receive a ribbon for their participation - Ms. Blair will let you know when 

they arrive. 
 If you are the badminton player who “lost” their shoes at SMU last week, come pick them up from 

Ms. Blair in the music room. 
 Attention Advanced String Orchestra students: tomorrow our practice begins at 8:02 AM not our 

usual 7:30.  
 There is a track and field practice at lunch for all RUN event participants. We will also practice RUN 

events tomorrow in preparation for Thursday’s UVic track meet. 
 THROW event participants have a practice after school today. Please meet in the gathering space at 

3PM to help take equipment outside. 
 Another reminder that the gathering space in the morning is for quickly grabbing a snack and 

heading back outside, or playing a game (for example ping pong).  Students are not to be “hanging 
out” and definitely NOT to be on their phones in this area. Please take advantage of the beautiful 
outside weather. 

 


